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Beaumont Bowling Club  

Update 

  
 
 
Dear Members 
  
A big thank you to the 46 members who attended our AGM on Friday 8 May. There were also 15 
apologies which is an excellent sign that everyone is committed to our club continuing to be 
successful. 
 
Your new Board was elected and as the elected President I am delighted to be working with: 
 

 Leonie Trimper : Vice President 

 Bob Scholefield : Secretary 

 John Binks-Williams : Treasurer 
 

….along with Board members 
 

 John Bohner 

 Ian Campbell 

 Stephen Jones 

 Robert Field 

 Mick Molner 
 
Congratulations to everyone and as a new Board we are committed to ensuring that BBC remains 
a successful, viable and positive environment in which to play the wonderful game of bowls. 
 
We are indebted to the previous Board for all their hard work and for dealing with some very 
challenging issues. Thank you from all of us. 
 
As expected, the issue of our greens dominated our discussions at the AGM and without going into 
too much detail your new Board will be meeting with John Bohner so that he has an opportunity 
to share his ideas with us. The Board will then look at all aspects to be considered to develop some 
final recommendations. 
 
Our first meeting has already been scheduled for Wednesday 20 May and we will keep you well 
informed on our progress.  
 



The passion evident at our meeting was a clear indication that we all want to be bowling at 
Beaumont for many years to come. 
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact me or any Board member if you have any suggestions for us to 
consider. As we will be committed to delivering on our Strategic Plan, we will be calling on many 
members to volunteer to join a Portfolio. You may wish to re-visit the plan that was sent to you to 
think about which one will suit your skills and enthusiasm. 
  
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
Ian Williams 
President 
Beaumont Bowling Club 
 
12 May 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

  
Congratulations to John Arnold and Trish Cunnington who are getting 
married on Monday 18 May. Our best wishes to you both. 
 

 

 
  

I ask you to keep Robert and Barbara Field in your thoughts as Robert’s sister is gravely ill.  
Pip is known to a number of our members. 

 

 
 


